WILLIAM BOGARTZ, President HARRY W. BURR, Secretary-Treasurer
BELL PHONE 602 rv POST OFFICE BOX 216

Pittsburg, Kansas

Oct. 26, 1925

TO THE OFFICERS AND MEMBERS,
ALL LOCAL UNIONS, U.M. Wy OF A.,
DiSTRICT NO. 14.

GREETINGS: -

Some few days ago the District Executive Bogrd sent a
circular letter to all Local Unions advising that upon
the 26th, action would be taken by the District Board,
submitting the Four Per Cent question to the membershlp
for a vote.

In response to that circular, Local Unions representing

a large portion of our membership, called upon the Dis-
trict Executive Board, requesting that action be deferred
for three weeks, as they felt that they should have time
to thoroughly consider the matter, and to draft a resclut-
ion and have it adopted by the various Locals, to be sub-
mitbted to the Board for consideration, dealing with this
metter.

Their request was granted by the District Executive Board,
and action upon the gquestion will be deferred until Mond y
night, November 16th. : :

With best wishes, we are
Fraternally yours,
M. L. Walters, Pres.,

Dan O'Donnell VLce onuﬂ
Harry W. Burr Sec'ly-irsars,
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